
Coronavirus (COVID-19) – Thompsons Solicitors – 1 July 2020 

This is an updated message following our previous statements/messages. 

We continue to be responsive to the information being provided by the Government and the Public Health Agency 
(PHA).  We continue to ensure that we take appropriate measures in accordance with Government advice. 

We are pleased to advise our office is open again for appointments and meetings. 

However please note the following:- 

• Please do NOT attend our office unless you have a pre-arranged appointment as otherwise you will not be 
granted access; 

• Please ensure you are not accompanied by anyone else to the appointment or to our office – there will be no 
facility for companions or family members to attend with you or wait in our office during any appointment; 

• If attending for a pre-arranged appointment, please use the hand sanitisers and/or antibacterial wipes 
provided on entry and exit and the dedicated waste bins; 

• If attending for a pre-arranged appointment, please practice the social distancing guidance issued by the PHA. 

Public Health Advice 

We continue to follow the advice issued by the PHA to protect everyone against the virus and have made all staff 
aware of said advice.  This can be accessed at:- 
 
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/news/covid-19-coronavirus  
 
We continue to monitor the changing circumstances and will provide updates to our approach to this unprecedented 
situation as and when there are any changes. 
 
We thank you in advance for your support, co-operation and understanding with this challenging situation and 
would like to re-assure our clients that we will do everything we can to support you during this time. 
 
Thompsons Solicitors 
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